
 
 
 

EAA Chapter 42-Minutes from 11/03/2010 meeting 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:20 p.m. by Bob Edison in Piper’s 

Restaurant. John Davis was not in attendance. Walter Yankauskas , Lars 
Gleitsmann, Mike Kelly, Gale Partch and Rob Stapleton, were in attendance. 
 
Old Business- 
Treasurer John Davis reported by telephone earlier that the EAA Chapter 42 
bank account had $3,000 something dollars in the bank.  
Secretary Rob Stapleton read the minutes from the Oct. 2010 meeting, Walter 
approved them. 
Rob and Lars reported on the Oct. AACA Safety Summit that the EAA Chapter 
42(Lars) participated in. Stapleton noted that EAA did not offer any safety 
information in the handouts. 
New Business-  

 Bob Edison noted that the aircraft tax meeting with the Assembly was up 
coming and EAA needed representation. Lars volunteered to make a 
presentation to the Assembly. All EAA Chapter 42 members who want to 
go were invited. 

 Edison brought up the idea of moving the monthly breakfast from Piper’s 
to Chuck’s near Merrill Field. The idea was approved by Walter making 
the next breakfast meeting on Nov. 13 at Chuck’s Restaurant at the corner 
of Airport Heights and the Glenn Highway. 

 Rob reminded president Edison that we needed to have nominations for 
election of Chapter officers at the next meeting.  

 Gale Partch volunteered to have the next meeting at his home to review 
the progress on this RV-6. 

 
The meeting was adjourned by Edison at 8:45 p.m. 

 


